



SAINT OF THE WEEK

- St. Thomas Aquinas's Feast Day was on Friday, January 28th. He is the patron saint of Mrs. Poussard's Middle School Science class!
- St. Thomas lived in the 1200s, and he contributed more to the intellectual tradition of the Church than perhaps any other saint.
- He was an incredible student and teacher of theology, and for this reason, he is known as the Patron Saint of Catholic Schools!

THE WEEK IT WAS

- Students worked hard on this past week's Winter MAP Testing – well done to all!
- Anticipation for the big snowstorm was building among students as the week carried on – we hope our students enjoyed the weekend!
- Preparations for Catholic Schools Week are complete - we are excited for the week ahead!

Download Our app!

mobile device
(https://a3a.me/staugustineschool) or scan the QR code to



WHAT'S NEXT

Mon-Fri, Jan 31-Feb 4 -

Wednesday, February 2nd – Open Houses at 9:30-11:00am and 6:30 8:00pm

Thursday, February 3rd –
STREAM Lab Grand Opening at 6:00-8:00pm

Friday, February 4th – First Friday Mass at 10:00am

Mon-Fri, Feb 7-11 - Winter MAP Testing Make-Ups

Friday, February 11th - Re-Enrollment Due

February 21-25 - February Vacation

PROYER

For the health and safety of our entire school community in this new year...

For all Catholic Schools across our nation, that they may continue to share the Good News of Jesus Christ with their students...

St. Augustine and St. Julie, Pray for Us!

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

- Re-Enrollment is Open!: Re-enrollment for next school year is open and is due on Friday, February 11th. Please see the email sent on Monday, January 24th to complete re-enrollment.
- Catholic Schools Week: We are excited for the week ahead!
 - Open Houses We will be hosting Open
 Houses for prospective students on
 Wednesday, February 2nd at 9:30-11:00am
 and 6:30-8:00pm. Please help spread the word!
 - STREAM Lab Grand Opening Come see the new STREAM Lab on Thurs., Feb 3rd from 6-8pm!

SCENES FROM THE WEEK





COVID-19 UPDATES

There were 13 reported cases of COVID-19 in our school this week. In light of the new Massachusetts DESE guidelines, our school has opted in to the at-home testing program, and we will be discontinuing all contact tracing and close contact notifications.